LONDON BOROUGH OF LAMBETH
ROAD TRAFFIC REGULATION ACT 1984 - SECTION 14
TEMPORARY ROAD CLOSURE - CAMBRIA ROAD AND
PADFIELD ROAD

1. NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that, to enable water main
connection and bridge inspection works to be carried out, the
Council of the London Borough of Lambeth intend to make
an order the effect of which would be to temporarily ban
vehicles from entering that length of :-

(@) Cambria Road which lies between Coldharbour Lane
and Southwell Road (alternative routes for vehicles
would be available via (a) Coldharbour Lane, Padfield
Road and Southwell Road; and (b) Coldharbour Lane,
Harbour Road and Southwell Road and vice versa);

(b) Padfield Road which lies between Southwell Road and
a point 35 metres south-east of Southwell Road (an
alternative route for vehicles would be available via
Coldharbour Lane and Herne Hill Road and vice versa).

2. The bans would only apply at such times and to such
extent as shall be indicated by the placing of the appropriate
traffic signs.
3. Whenever the ban referred to in paragraph 1 (a) above
applies the one-way traffic system in Cambria Road, between
Coldharbour Lane and Southwell Road would be suspended
so as to allow access to properties in that length of road,
provided they do not disrupt the works.
4. The order would come into force on 30th September 2019
and would continue for a maximum duration of 2 months or
until the works have been completed whichever is the earlier.
In practice it is anticipated that the works would be carried
out between 30th September and 4th November and on 19th
and 20th November but if the works cannot be carried out or
completed on those dates then the Order may have effect on
other days during the maximum period of 2 months.
Dated 13th September 2019

Andrew Burton
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